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HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
April 21, 2011 

Rev. Colby Smith, Senior Minister 
Linette Cook, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter Editor 

Mary Ann Matchett, Moderator 
Sunday Schedule: Traditional Worship, 9 a.m.; Contemporary Worship, 10:45 a.m. 

Coffee Fellowship, 10:15 a.m. and 12 noon; Church School, 10:10 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 

Hazelwood’s Statement of Calling: As members of the body of Christ, we at Hazelwood are called to share 
God’s love by introducing individuals to Christ and nurturing personal spiritual growth for Christ’s mission. 

Motto:  Our BEST for Christ 

If we have missed your birthday or we have an incorrect date, please let us know so we can update our information. 

M.A.G.I.C. Men’s Breakfast 

Sunday, May 1 

7:45 a.m. 

Sulanke Fellowship 

House 

Hazelwood men of all ages are      

invited to a full, hearty breakfast. 
Devotions, discussion, and fellow-

ship are also on the “menu.” 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W. University Avenue 

Muncie, Indiana 47303 
 

ph: (765) 282-5969; fax: (765) 282-5569 
e-mail: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Hazelwood Christian Church 

1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph.  (765) 282-5969; Fax  (765) 282-5569 

E-mail:  hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Easter Sunday, April 24 

Message:  “Do Not Be Afraid” 

Traditional Worship, 9 a.m.,  
Sanctuary 

 

Celebrate! Service 10:45 a.m.,  

Cartwright Hall. 
 Conclusion of the Lenten journey,  

“Whose Cross Is It, Anyway?” End-of- Year College Activity 
 

 All college students and young 
adults are invited to celebrate the 

end of the school year and the 
beginning of summer, Thursday 
night, April 28 at 6 p.m. 

We will meet at 
Sara Laroche’s 

house for a cook out 
and lawn games. 

Sara’s address is 605 
Beechwood Avenue. 
 Please R.S.V.P. to  

Sara no later than Monday, April 25, 
either via phone, (765) 282-5969, or 

email hccslaroche@gmail.com. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday, April 23 10 a.m. 

  All children, ages newborn - 5th 
grade, are welcome to join the Chi 

Rho and CYF youth for our annual  
Easter Egg Hunt. We will meet in the 

Rotunda, and the egg hunting will 
begin at 10 a.m. There will be  

age-specific areas desigated for the  
children to search. Be sure to bring 
an Easter basket to 

hold all your goodies! 
 Chi Rho and CYF  

helpers need to be at 
the church by 9 a.m. to 

hide the eggs. 

26 Jerry McKean  

 Bill Patterson 

27 Rita Green 

 Carl Morris, Jr. 

30 Macie Nixon 

1 Warren Walburn 

2 Ruthanne Devroy 

4 Debra Masiongale 

 Helen Tyler 

6 Chris Conley 

8 Rita Horton 

  John Rainey 

13  Emily Cartwright 

16  David Cartwright  

17 Marcia Miller 

18 Larry Green 

 Mary Ann Matchett 

19 Andrew Cartwright 

 Dorles Jennings 

21 Wanda Isenbarger 

23 June Johns 

 Luke Jones 

24 Megan Sharp 

 Branson Shirk 
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April 24 - 30, 2011 

SUNDAY 
EASTER 

• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• NO Youth. 

WEDNESDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of Sanctuary. 

• Praise Band, 5:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Spring Choir Concert, 7 p.m., Sulanke Fellowship House. 

• College Bible Study, 8:30 p.m. 

THURSDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• End-of-Year College Activity, 6 p.m., at Sara Laroche’s 
home. 

FRIDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Men’s Lunch, noon. Host:  Don Crose. 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

SATURDAY • Wedding Shower for K. J. Dodd, 1 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

May 1 - 6, 2011 

SUNDAY 
Graduation Sunday 

• M.A.G.I.C. Men’s Breakfast, 7:45 a.m. 

• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Graduates’ lunch, 12:30 p.m., East Room. 

• Youth, 5 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY • Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Preschool Teachers’ Appreciation lunch, noon, 
Dining Room. 

• Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of Sanctuary. 

• Praise Band, 5:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• NO Choirs. 

• College Bible Study, 8:30 p.m. 

THURSDAY 
 

• Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Hazelwood Book Club, 6 p.m., Library. 

FRIDAY 
 

• Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

• Men’s Lunch, noon. Host:  Rev. Colby Smith. 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

Read the Bible in a Year 

April 24 I Chronicles 10-12 Day 120 May 1 II Chronicles 4-6 

April 25 I Chronicles 13-15 Day 121 May 2 II Chronicles 7-9 

April 26 I Chronicles 16-18 Day 122 May 3 II Chronicles 10-12 

April 27 I Chronicles 19-21 Day 123 May 4 II Chronicles 13-15 

April 28 I Chronicles 22-25 Day 124 May 5 II Chronicles 16-18 

April 29 I Chronicles 26-29 Day 125 May 6 II Chronicles 19-21 

April 30 II Chronicles 1-3 Day 126 May 7 II Chronicles 22-24 

The next scheduled Lunch and Discussion get-together is 

Sunday, May 15, 12:15 p.m., Sulanke Fellowship House  

Day 113 

Day 114 

Day 115 

Day 116 

Day 117 

Day 118 

Day 119 

All-Church Spring Banquet 

Thursday, May 19 

6 p.m. 

Cartwright Hall 
 

Come to dinner with your Hazelwood family! 
Meat, drinks, and table service provided. 

Bring a large covered dish to share. 
Entertainment will follow the dinner. 

Everyone is welcome! 



2011 0407 

JOYS AND CONCERNS . . . 
 

J. B. Black and Ed Sanderson are patients at IU Health Ball Memorial Hospital. 

Zach Foster is a patient at Methodist Hospital in Indianapolis. 

Herb Myers and Mike Masiongale have been released from IU Health Ball 
Memorial Hospital. 

Lois Wallace is now recuperating at Muncie Health Care. 

Congratulations to: 

Martha Davis, upon the birth of a great-granddaughter, Lena Elizabeth, April 

10 in Carmel. Parents are Steve and Sara Davis. Big brothers are Bryant 
(5) and Benson (3). Grandparents are Wil and Cindy Davis. 

Our new 

website has 

gone live! 
  

Look for us at:  
 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  
 

We will be constantly building and 
adding to it, so check back often! 

WOMEN OF FAITH  

IS RETURNING  

TO INDIANAPOLIS!  

 
 Several women from Hazelwood 
have already experienced Women 

of Faith, and this year's conference, 
Imagine, is coming to Conseco 

Fieldhouse in Indy, August 19 and 
20. If there are at least 20 women 
interested in going, we can reserve 

a block of seats together. The 
weekend includes fantastic speak-

ers, musical guests, and drama 
performances. 

 Cost for a group is $89 per  
person, and includes box lunches 
for both Friday and Saturday. 

Schedule is Friday, 10 a.m.- 
3:30 p.m. and 7-10 p.m.; Saturday, 

9 a.m.-5 p.m.  You can attend all  
of it, or for as much as you are 

available. The group can plan to 
carpool, if desired. 
  If you are interested in going, 

call the church office, 282-5969, to 

reserve a spot soon! Deadline to 
register with the Hazelwood 

group is May 20. The sooner you 
book, the better the seats. 

Hazelwood Travelers -  

“THEY'RE 

BAAACK  . . .” 
  

 Several of you 
went with us to  

Wabash in December to see the 
Church Basement Ladies Christmas 

Program. Now, they are coming 

back for a sequel at Beef & Boards  
in Indianapolis.  

 We will combine with the High 
Street Travelers on Wednesday, 

August 3, to head to Indy for the 
matinee performance. Cost is $75 
per person, which includes  

transportation, lunch, and show. 
Time and departure point will be  

announced later. Sign up now  
before the bus fills up! Full payment 

must accompany registration.  
 Call Linette in the church office,  
282-5969, for registration forms.  

Don't miss out! We always have a 
great time! 

“Ring and Sing”  

for Buley 
  
     The 2011 Spring  
Concert of our Handbell 

Choir and Adult Choir 
will be a charity fund-raiser in  
support of the Buley Center. The 

program on Wednesday, April 27, 
at 7 p.m., will be a Dessert Concert 

with both delicious refreshments 
and delightful music for all.  
 The Hazelwood handbell and  

vocal choirs will perform individual 
and combined numbers.  
 The Dessert Concert will take 

place in the Sulanke Fellowship 
House. Please invite your friends  
and relatives.  

 There is no admission charge, 
however, free-will donations will 

be accepted for the Buley Center. 

Graduate  

Pictures Needed! 
 

     If you have a high school or a  
college graduate in your family this 

year, we'd like to honor them during 
the Celebrate! service with a  
picture presentation. If you want to 

provide a baby picture 
and a current picture, 

you may submit them 
to Marianna Gill no 

later than Monday, 

April 25.  

 She will scan any pictures  

received, and then promptly return 
them. You may also e-mail them to 

her at hccmgill@gmail.com. It was 
great to see the pictures last year, 

and we'd like to continue the  
enjoyment this year. 
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 The Last Red Wagon Tent 

Show in the Land 
  
 Coming to Hazelwood Friday,  

May 13, 7:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 
 
 Sonja Rees directs this original 

play written by Linda Einstein from 
Ohio. “The Last Red Wagon Tent 

Show in the Land” is a musical play 
set in the 1950's.  

 Admission is $5,  
with the entire  

proceeds donated to 
charity. Don’t miss it!  
You will have a great time! 

 It's a Bridal Shower . . . 
 

for Krystal Dodd!  
 

     Krystal (K.J.) Dodd 

and Scott Kolodchak 
are making plans to be 

married by Rev. Colby 
Smith. K.J. and Scott 

are members of Hazelwood, and 

they attend the Celebrate! service.  
  Laura Bennett is hosting a 

shower for K.J. on Saturday, April 

30, at 1 p.m., in Cartwright Hall. The  
congregation is invited to share in 
this happy occasion. Please 

R.S.V.P. to Laura, 717-2119, by 
April 24.  

Church Women United 
 

“Living Our Friendship, 

Passing on the Key” 

May Friendship Day Celebration 

 

 Friday,  Holy Trinity  

May 6, 2011    Lutheran 

          Church  
 

900 W. White River Blvd. Muncie  

Registration 9:30 a.m.  
Program 10:00 a.m.          Lunch $6.00 

Reservations needed by Sunday, 
May 1, 2011. 

Mission Trip Meeting  
 

 All youth finishing 6th - 12th 
grade are invited to attend an  

information session about the  
summer mission trip. The meeting 

will be in the Fellowship House at  
6 p.m., Monday May 9th.  

     This year the youth are 

heading to Nashville,  
Tennessee, July 4-10. We 

will be working hard and 
playing hard during the 

week. The cost of the trip is 
$75.00 per person. Please plan on 
attending if you have interest in  

going on the trip. Come find out 
what mission opportunities and fun 

activities are planned for you.   

Book Club News 
 

 We have selected books through 

August, and we have some good 
ones coming up! Everyone is invited 
to join in. We’re always happy to  

welcome new readers! 
 Our selections are: 
 

May 5, “The Walk” by Richard Paul 
Evans and “Sarah’s Key” by Tatiana 

de Rosnay. (These are make-ups 
from cancellation dates due to 

snow.) 
 

June 2, “Letters for Emily” by  

Camron Wright. 
 

July 7, “Cold Sassy Tree” by Olive 

Ann Burns. 
 

August 4, “Heaven Is For Real” by  

Todd Burpo with Lynn Vincent. 
 

 We are waiting to add, “Safe  

Harbor” by Nicholas Sparks, when it 
comes out in paperback. Mark your 

calendars. The more people that  
attend, the better and more lively 
the discussion! 

 

“Week of Volunteering” 

May 23-28 
 

 The Missions and Benevolence 
Committee is sponsoring a week of 
community volunteering, 

where everyone in the 
congregation will have an 

opportunity to volunteer 
for a local organization. 
There will be a variety of 

organizations for which 
you may share your time and  
talents.  

 Sign-up will begin Sunday,  
May 8, and continues on May 15 

and May 22, in the Rotunda. Please 
mark your calendar and prayerfully  
consider helping where needed. 

What is the B.I.B.L.E.? 

 A father was approached by his 
small son who told him proudly, “I 

know what the Bible means!”  
 His father smiled and replied, 

“What do you mean, you ‘know’ 
what the Bible means?”  

 The son replied, “I do know!”  
 “Okay,” said his father. “So, son, 
what does the Bible mean?”  

 “That’s easy, 
Daddy. It stands for 

‘Basic Instructions  
Before Leaving Earth.’” 


